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Meeting Minutes

Aug 17, 2005 Minutes – Ross Smith moved, Arshad Noor seconded a motion to approve.  The motion was adopted unanimously.
Reports

Member Section Steering Committee

June Leung reported that:

1. Arshaad Noor had been asked to revise his proposal for browser web signing to focus on the collection of input/business requirements from the major players.

2. Patrick Gannon is anxious for us to spend money.  The member section explained to Patrick that several contract proposals are in the works.  

Ann Terwilliger initiated the discussion by asking if her budget was included the Board’s estimates because Steering Committee had asked her to scale back her original proposal.  Steve Hanna raised the possibility of accelerating Ann’s proposal.  The primary stumbling block appeared to be contracting delays within the OASIS office.  Anne and Stephen agreed to work via email and send a revised proposal to the Steering Committee for approval.

Applications Guidelines Subcommittee

Arshad Noor reported that he had no update.  He had been too busy to do the necessary research.  He said that he will refocus his attention to doing the research the Steering Committee asked for.  Presently, he is looking for participants.

Arshad asked if any TC member organizations had a requirement for digital signatures from a browser.  Ross Smith advised that the Government of Canada has several Citizen and Business facing web applications that require digital signatures.  They are currently using a proprietary Entrust solution to meet these requirements.

Education Subcommittee

June Leung:

1. Reported that a meeting was held to discuss the next steps for the Education TC.  It was decided that the PKI resources page will be reviewed quarterly.  The sub-committee members have divided the sections.   June will gather all the changes and forward them to the OASIS Webmaster until an admin assistant is hired.

2. Questioned what the Education sub-committee could do going forward, with respect to making changes to the web site. 

3. Stephen Wilson indicated that the Asia PKI Forum is publishing a business case book and he will provide the Education SC more information in our next meeting.  We will evaluate and explore the possibility of generating new work efforts.
Steve Hana moved to allow the Education Sub-committee to add, delete and update links.  Kefeng Chen seconded a motion to approve.  The motion was adopted unanimously.

Ask Vendors Subcommittee
Steve Hanna reported that Stephen Wilson had provided a survey analysis, but Steve also had been too busy and was not been able to review the document.  He will do his best to get the work done before the next meeting.

Testing Subcommittee

Dormant

Lower Cost Subcommittee

Ann Terwilliger reported that they are still awaiting a contract for Stephen Wilson to start the work.  In the mean time, Stephen is laying the groundwork to move forward.  

Asia PKI Forum Update

Stephen Wilson reported that that:

1. The meeting in Taiwan was very interesting, although attendance was down.  There was a very small delegation from China.

2. He presented the results of our survey. 

3. Liaison appears to be one way at the moment.

4. Response from individual members was very dynamic and positive. 

5. Asis PKI Forum continues to build bridges with other nations, particularly in Europe.  Dr. Ricardo Ginginni seems to be very influential in the development of digital signature standards for the European Standards Association and pledge support for our upcoming survey.  Stephen committed to following up with Dr. Ginginni.

Ann Terwilliger added that perhaps we should reconsider including travel in her proposal.  Steve Hanna and others agreed.

June suggested asking the Asia PKI to call-in to our TC meetings.

Stephen’s full report can be found on the web site.

Adjourn

A motion to adjourn was made by Ross Smith and seconded by Arshad Noor.  The motion was adopted unanimously.

Minutes submitted by Ross Smith

